	Ref No.: FOI/2425/SG15819

	Date FOI request received: 13th December 2024

	Date FOI response: 23rd December 2024

	REQUEST & OUR RESPONSE: 
1. Do you have an Electronic Patient Record (EPR) system in place?  
OUR RESPONSE: Yes.

2. If so, when was the EPR is deployed? 
OUR RESPONSE: Various installation, most recent July 2019.

3. What is the value of the EPR contract, either annually or total contract value?
OUR RESPONSE: £1,121,880 in 2023/2024.

4. When is the current EPR contract due for renewal?
OUR RESPONSE: March 2027.



